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Dear parents, carers, staff and neighbours,  

The removal of bonded asbestos materials from the canteen demountable at Robertson Public 
School has been rescheduled due to recent windy conditions and NSW local government election 
polling at Robertson School of Arts on Saturday 14 September.   

Work is now planned for Sunday 15 September and the weekend of 21 to 22 September.  

Safety measures outlined in the 29 August notification (below) will be in place during this work. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Notification issued on 29 August 2024 

Dear parents, carers and staff 

Dates for remediation work 

Further to the update provided on 22 August 2024 regarding the removal of bonded asbestos 
work from the canteen demountable at Robertson Public School, the work has been scheduled to 
take place over the weekends of 7-8 September and 14-15 September 2024.  

All work with asbestos-containing materials will be done outside of school hours following 
advice of an independent hygienist, health and safety laws and the NSW Department of 
Education’s Asbestos Management Plan. 

All relevant safety measures, including temporary fencing and air monitoring, will be in place 
while work is carried out. 

Delivery of temporary canteen 

A mobile kitchen has been arranged as a temporary canteen while work is underway to remove 
and replace the current canteen demountable.  

The mobile kitchen is located within a trailer and includes side openings and awnings for food 
service.   

The mobile kitchen, which will be delivered before school tomorrow (Friday 30 August), will be 

located near Building C. 

The mobile kitchen will then be connected to services and is expected to be open to students 
and staff early Week 7. 

It will remain on site until the upgraded demountable canteen has been installed and is ready for 

use, which is expected by Week 1, Term 4.  
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The temporary canteen will continue to be operated by the P&C with the same menu and opening 
times as the school's usual canteen service.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

We will continue to keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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